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The Visual Dictionary of Photography provides clear
definitions of key terms and concepts, backed up by
hundreds of illustrative examples. Covering practical
terms, it deals with the terminology of both digital
and traditional photography. David Präkel has
produced an invaluable resource for anyone
interested in photography, lens-based media and
related visual arts. This book serves not only to
explain terms and words but also acts as a source of
inspiration, encouraging exploration through
understanding.Over 250 terms are explained and
contextualised, with concise definitions accompanied
by illustrations and examples taken from historical
and contemporary photography.The dictionary covers
analogue terms still in current usage as well as
modern digital terminology such as Raw format and
High dynamic range. It also defines a wide variety of
practical terms, including ISO speed, Backlighting and
Noise, as well as conceptual terms and photographic
styles, ranging from Photojournalism to Distortion.

Dictionary of Acronyms and Technical
Abbreviations
CELLOPHANE HOUSE(tm) chronicles the design and
execution of a five-story, off-site fabricated home
assembled on-site in just sixteen days as part of The
Museum of Modern Art exhibition, Home Delivery:
Fabricating the Modern Dwelling. Through a series of
questions, the book explores several of
KieranTimberlake's ongoing research agendas
including speed of on-site assembly, design for
disassembly, a holistic approach to the life cycle of
Page 2/25

Read Book Manual Htc Desire S Dansk
materials, and the development of a lightweight, highperformance, energy gathering building envelope.
Cellophane House(tm) takes a holistic approach to
factory fabrication, reinventing the way a building is
assembled, its materials, and spatial experience. An
innovative aluminum frame enables masscustomization of the home in multiple configurations,
rapid assembly, and adaptability to different sites and
climates. Disassembly, rather than demolition, is
inherent as an end-of-life option to successfully
preserve the embodied energy in the recyclable
house materials. More than a building experiment, it
suggests a new way forward in an approach to mass
housing. Cellophane House(tm) has received awards
from several groups: the AIA Housing Committee, the
AIA Technology Committee, Boston Society of
Architects, the Chicago Athenaeum Museum of
Architecture and Design, AIA Philadelphia and AIA
Pennsylvania Chapters.

AARP Genealogy Online
Historians discuss the royal families of Europe, their
lives, their impact on history, and the marriages,
power struggles, legal debates, and feuds between
them

Breaking the Ice/Briser la Glace
Through the eyes of an inventor of new markets,
Good Derivatives: A Story of Financial and
Environmental Innovation tells the story of how
financial innovation – a concept that is misunderstood
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and under attack - has been a positive force in the
last four decades. If properly designed and regulated,
these “good derivatives” can open vast possibilities to
address a variety of global problems. Filled with
provocative ideas, fascinating stories, and valuable
lessons, it will provide both an insightful
interpretation of the last forty years in capital and
environmental markets and a vision of world finance
for the next forty years. As a young economist at the
Chicago Board of Trade, Richard Sandor helped create
interest rate futures, a development that
revolutionized worldwide finance. Later, he pioneered
the use of emissions trading to reduce acid rain, one
of the most successful environmental programs ever.
He will provide unique insights into the process of
creating these new financial products. Covering
successes and failures, the story describes the tireless
process of inventing, educating and creating support
for these new inventions in places like Chicago, New
York, London, Paris and how it is unfolding today in
Mumbai, Shanghai and Beijing. The book will tell the
story of the creation of the Chicago Climate Exchange
and its affiliated exchanges (European Climate
Exchange, Chicago Climate Futures Exchange and
Tianjin Climate Exchange, located in China). The
lessons learned in these markets can play a critical
role in effectively addressing global climate change
and other pressing environmental issues. The author
argues that market-based trading systems are a far
more effective means of reducing pollutants than
“command-and-control”. Environmental markets may
ultimately help to find solutions to issues such as
rainforest destruction, water problems and
biodiversity threats. Written in an engaging, narrative
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style, Good Derivatives will be of interest to both
practitioners and general readers who want to better
understand the creative process of financial
innovation. In the middle of so much distrust of
markets, it is also a recipe of how transparent, wellregulated markets can be a force for good in the
environmental, health, and social areas.

Smart Cameras
Scholars from a range of disciplines offer an
expansive vision of the intersections between new
information technologies and the humanities.

Geographies of the New Economy
Shortlisted for the BAAL Book Prize 2017 Emoji have
gone from being virtually unknown to being a central
topic in internet communication. What is behind the
rise and rise of these winky faces, clinking glasses
and smiling poos? Given the sheer variety of verbal
communication on the internet and English's stillcontroversial role as lingua mundi for the web, these
icons have emerged as a compensatory universal
language. The Semiotics of Emoji looks at what is
officially the world's fastest-growing form of
communication. Emoji, the colourful symbols and
glyphs that represent everything from frowning
disapproval to red-faced shame, are fast becoming
embedded into digital communication. Controlled by a
centralized body and regulated across the web, emoji
seems to be a language: but is it? The rapid adoption
of emoji in such a short span of time makes it a rich
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study in exploring the functions of language.
Professor Marcel Danesi, an internationally-known
expert in semiotics, branding and communication,
answers the pertinent questions. Are emoji making us
dumber? Can they ultimately replace language? Will
people grow up emoji literate as well as digitally
native? Can there be such a thing as a Universal
Visual Language? Read this book for the answers.

LibGDX Game Development Essentials
The fifth edition of Delmar's Automotive Service
Excellence (ASE) Test Preparation Manual for the A2
AUTOMATIC TRANSMISSIONS AND TRANSAXLES
certification exam contains an abundance of content
designed to help you successfully pass your ASE
exam. This manual will ensure that you not only
understand the task list and therefore the content
your actual certification exam will be based upon, but
also provides descriptions of the various types of
questions on a typical ASE exam, as well as presents
valuable test taking strategies enabling you to be fully
prepared and confident on test day.

The Royal Families of Europe
Alphabetically arranged entries discuss forms of body
modification or adornment found throughout history
and around the world, including background
information and the theoretical, social, ethical, and
legal issues surrounding each practice.

Nissan/Datsun 200 SX, 510, 610, 710,
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810, and Maxima, 1973-84
This book challenges prevailing linguistic
presumptions concerning contextual lexical meaning
by examining whether pedagogic intervention
targeted at raising Chinese EFL learners’ awareness
of the pragmatic nature of contextual lexical meaning
can enhance the learners’ contextual lexical
inferencing competence (CLIC). CLIC is crucial to the
development of a learners’ vocabulary, reading ability
and autonomy in reading. Through an empirical study
conducted among a group of adult Chinese students
of English, the author shows that the power of CLIC
instruction lies mainly in its effectiveness in
enhancing learners’ self-confidence in making lexical
inferences. This book will be of interest to researchers
and students of applied linguistics, TESOL, language
education, and for language professionals keen to
extend their research experience.

Lord of Souls
"The book provides invaluable information to
scientists, engineers, and product managers involved
with imaging CCDs, as well as those who need a
comprehensive introduction to the subject."--Page 4
de la couverture.

Good Derivatives
A smart camera is an integrated machine vision
system which, in addition to image capture circuitry,
includes a processor, which can extract information
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from images without need for an external processing
unit, and interface devices used to make results
available to other devices. This book provides content
on smart cameras for an interdisciplinary audience of
professionals and students in embedded systems,
image processing, and camera technology. It serves
as a self-contained, single-source reference for
material otherwise found only in sources such as
conference proceedings, journal articles, or product
data sheets. Coverage includes the 50 year
chronology of smart cameras, their technical
evolution, the state-of-the art, and numerous
applications, such as surveillance and monitoring,
robotics, and transportation.

Snow Crash
This book lays out all the latest research in the area of
multimedia data hiding. The book introduces
multimedia signal processing and information hiding
techniques. It includes multimedia representation,
digital watermarking fundamentals and requirements
of watermarking. It moves on to cover the recent
advances in multimedia signal processing, before
presenting information hiding techniques including
steganography, secret sharing and watermarking. The
final part of this book includes practical applications
of intelligent multimedia signal processing and data
hiding systems.

Great Dynasties
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International Adoption
One of Time’s 100 best English-language novels • A
mind-altering romp through a future America so
bizarre, so outrageous, you’ll recognize it immediately
Only once in a great while does a writer come along
who defies comparison—a writer so original he
redefines the way we look at the world. Neal
Stephenson is such a writer and Snow Crash is such a
novel, weaving virtual reality, Sumerian myth, and
just about everything in between with a cool, hip
cybersensibility to bring us the gigathriller of the
information age. In reality, Hiro Protagonist delivers
pizza for Uncle Enzo’s CosoNostra Pizza Inc., but in
the Metaverse he’s a warrior prince. Plunging
headlong into the enigma of a new computer virus
that’s striking down hackers everywhere, he races
along the neon-lit streets on a search-and-destroy
mission for the shadowy virtual villain threatening to
bring about infocalypse. Praise for Snow Crash “[Snow
Crash is] a cross between Neuromancer and Thomas
Pynchon’s Vineland. This is no mere hyperbole.”—The
San Francisco Bay Guardian “Fast-forward free-style
mall mythology for the twenty-first century.”—William
Gibson “Brilliantly realized . . . Stephenson turns out
to be an engaging guide to an onrushing
tomorrow.”—The New York Times Book Review

Emerging Technologies of Augmented
Reality: Interfaces and Design
The proceedings gather a selection of refereed papers
presented at the 7th International Conference on
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Kansei Engineering and Emotion Research 2018
(KEER 2018), which was held in Kuching, Malaysia
from 19 to 22 March 2018. The contributions address
the latest advances in and innovative applications of
Kansei Engineering and Emotion Research. The
subjects include: Kansei, Emotion and Games Kansei,
Emotion and Computing Kansei, Emotion and
Wellbeing / Quality of Life Kansei, Emotion and Design
Kansei, Emotion and Health / Ergonomics Kansei,
Emotion and Multidisciplinary Fields Kansei, Emotion
and Culture Kansei, Emotion and Social computing
Kansei, Emotion and Evaluation Kansei, Emotion and
User Experience The book offers a valuable resource
for all graduate students, experienced researchers
and industrial practitioners interested in the fields of
user experience/usability, engineering design, human
factors, quality management, product development
and design.

Discharge Planning
Offers advice on researching family history on the
Web, including search strategies, data sharing,
government records, genealogical software, and
publishing the results on the Web.

Problems for Computer Solution
This Dictionary covers information and
communication technology (ICT), including hardware
and software; information networks, including the
Internet and the World Wide Web; automatic control;
and ICT-related computer-aided fields. The Dictionary
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also lists abbreviated names of relevant
organizations, conferences, symposia and workshops.
This reference is important for all practitioners and
users in the areas mentioned above, and those who
consult or write technical material. This Second
Edition contains 10,000 new entries, for a total of
33,000.

Audiovisual Quality Assessment and
Prediction for Videotelephony
A clear and practical guide to building games in
libGDX.This book is great for Indie and existing game
developers, as well as those who want to get started
with game development using libGDX. Java game
knowledge of game development basics is
recommended.

Ubiquitous Computing
What is the 'new economy'? Where is it? How does it
differ from the 'old economy'? How does the 'new
economy' relate to issues such as the nature of work,
social inclusion and exclusion? Geographies of the
New Economy explores the meaning of the 'new
economy' at the global scale from the perspective of
advanced post-socialist and emerging economies.
Drawing on evidence from regions around the world,
the book debates the efficacy of the widely used
concept of the ‘new economy’ and examines its sociospatial consequences. This book is important reading
for policy-makers, academics and students of
geography, sociology, urban studies, economics,
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planning and policy studies.

Stepping Stone and Love Machine
Go under the hood of the Ghostbusters’ iconic car and
discover the secrets of the team’s ghoul-trapping
gadgets with this comprehensive users manual for
Ecto-1 and the equipment it carries. Discover the
secrets of the Ghostbusters’ iconic specter-smashing
automobile, Ecto-1, with this comprehensive owner’s
workshop manual. Along with a detailed breakdown of
Ecto-1’s capabilities and exclusive cutaway images
that show the car’s souped-up engine and onboard
ghost-tracking equipment, the book also focuses on
the Ghostbusters’ portable tools of the trade,
including proton packs, ghost traps, and PKE meters.
The book also looks at various models of Ecto-1,
including the Ecto-1A from Ghostbusters II and the
version of Ecto-1 seen in 2016’s Ghostbusters: Answer
the Call. Featuring commentary from familiar
characters, including Ray Stantz, Peter Venkman, and
Jillian Holtzmann, Ghostbusters: Ectomobile: Owner’s
Workshop Manual is the ultimate guide to the
Ghostbusters’ legendary vehicles and the ghostcatching equipment the cars haul from one job to the
next.

Intelligent Multimedia Data Hiding
This book takes readers behind the screen to uncover
how digital technologies have affected the UK sex
industry. The authors use extensive new datasets to
explore the working practices, safety and regulation
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of the sex industry, for female, male and trans sex
workers primarily working in the UK. Insights are
given as to how sex workers use the internet in their
everyday working lives, appropriating social media,
private online spaces and marketing strategies to
manage their profiles, businesses and careers.
Internet Sex Work also explores safety strategies in
response to new forms of crimes experienced by sex
workers, as well as policing responses. The book will
be of interest to students and scholars across a range
of social science disciplines, including gender studies,
socio-legal studies, criminology and sociology.

Genealogy Online for Dummies
This book is about how electronics, computing, and
telecommunications have profoundly changed our
lives – the way we work, live, and play. It covers a
myriad of topics from the invention of the
fundamental devices, and integrated circuits, through
radio and television, to computers, mobile telephones
and GPS. Today our lives are ruled by electronics as
they control the home and computers dominate the
workspace. We walk around with mobile phones and
communicate by email. Electronics didn’t exist until
into the twentieth century. The industrial revolution is
the term usually applied to the coming of steam,
railways and the factory system. In the twentieth
century, it is electronics that has changed the way we
gather our information, entertain ourselves,
communicate and work. This book demonstrates that
this is, in fact, another revolution.
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Silicon Earth
This book is evolved from the experience of the
author who taught all lab courses in his three decades
of teaching in various universities in India. The
objective of this lab manual is to provide information
to undergraduate students to practice experiments in
electronics laboratories. This book covers 118
experiments for linear/analog integrated circuits lab,
communication engineering lab, power electronics
lab, microwave lab and optical communication lab.
The experiments described in this book enable the
students to learn: • Various analog integrated circuits
and their functions • Analog and digital
communication techniques • Power electronics
circuits and their functions • Microwave equipment
and components • Optical communication devices
This book is intended for the B.Tech students of
Electronics and Communication Engineering,
Electrical and Electronics Engineering, Biomedical
Electronics, Instrumentation and Control, Computer
Science, and Applied Electronics. It is designed not
only for engineering students, but can also be used by
BSc/MSc (Physics) and Diploma students. KEY
FEATURES • Contains aim, components and
equipment required, theory, circuit diagram, pin-outs
of active devices, design, tables, graphs, alternate
circuits, and troubleshooting techniques for each
experiment • Includes viva voce and examination
questions with their answers • Provides exposure on
various devices TARGET AUDIENCE • B.Tech
(Electronics and Communication Engineering,
Electrical and Electronics Engineering, Biomedical
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Electronics, Instrumentation and Control, Computer
Science, and Applied Electronics) • BSc/MSc (Physics)
• Diploma (Engineering)

The Semiotics of Emoji
Recounts the history of present and former ruling
families of continental Europe and speculates on the
role of monarchy in the future.

Proceedings of the 7th International
Conference on Kansei Engineering and
Emotion Research 2018
The work presented in this book focuses on modeling
audiovisual quality as perceived by the users of IPbased solutions for video communication like
videotelephony. It also extends the current framework
for the parametric prediction of audiovisual call
quality. The book addresses several aspects related
to the quality perception of entire video calls, namely,
the quality estimation of the single audio and video
modalities in an interactive context, the audiovisual
quality integration of these modalities and the
temporal pooling of short sample-based quality scores
to account for the perceptual quality impact of timevarying degradations.

Encyclopedia of Body Adornment
This book is aimed at indie and existing game
developers as well as those who want to get started
with game development using LibGDX. Basic
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knowledge of Java programming and game
development is required.

Scientific Charge-coupled Devices
If you are a Java developer who wants to learn LibGDX
and create great games, then this book is for you. To
take full advantage of this book, you are expected to
be familiar with Java or any other object-oriented
language. Experience of using Eclipse will be very
useful.

ASE Test Preparation - A2 Automatic
Transmissions and Transaxles
This book provides an introduction to the complex
field of ubiquitous computing Ubiquitous Computing
(also commonly referred to as Pervasive Computing)
describes the ways in which current technological
models, based upon three base designs: smart
(mobile, wireless, service) devices, smart
environments (of embedded system devices) and
smart interaction (between devices), relate to and
support a computing vision for a greater range of
computer devices, used in a greater range of (human,
ICT and physical) environments and activities. The
author details the rich potential of ubiquitous
computing, the challenges involved in making it a
reality, and the prerequisite technological
infrastructure. Additionally, the book discusses the
application and convergence of several current major
and future computing trends. Key Features: Provides
an introduction to the complex field of ubiquitous
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computing Describes how current technology models
based upon six different technology form factors
which have varying degrees of mobility wireless
connectivity and service volatility: tabs, pads, boards,
dust, skins and clay, enable the vision of ubiquitous
computing Describes and explores how the three core
designs (smart devices, environments and
interaction) based upon current technology models
can be applied to, and can evolve to, support a vision
of ubiquitous computing and computing for the future
Covers the principles of the following current
technology models, including mobile wireless
networks, service-oriented computing, human
computer interaction, artificial intelligence, contextawareness, autonomous systems, microelectromechanical systems, sensors, embedded
controllers and robots Covers a range of interactions,
between two or more UbiCom devices, between
devices and people (HCI), between devices and the
physical world. Includes an accompanying website
with PowerPoint slides, problems and solutions,
exercises, bibliography and further reading Graduate
students in computer science, electrical engineering
and telecommunications courses will find this a
fascinating and useful introduction to the subject. It
will also be of interest to ICT professionals, software
and network developers and others interested in
future trends and models of computing and
interaction over the next decades.

The Visual Dictionary of Photography
We are in the center of the most life-changing
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technological revolution the Earth has ever known. In
little more than 65 years, an eye-blink in human
history, a single technological invention has launched
the proverbial thousand ships, producing the most
sweeping and pervasive set of changes ever to wash
over humankind; changes that are reshaping the very
core of human existence, on a global scale, at a
relentlessly accelerating pace. And we are just at the
very beginning. Silicon Earth: Introduction to
Microelectronics and Nanotechnology introduces
readers with little or no technical background to the
marvels of microelectronics and nanotechnology,
using straightforward language, an intuitive approach,
minimal math, and lots of pictures. The general
scientific and engineering underpinnings of
microelectronics and nanotechnology are described,
as well as how this new technological revolution is
transforming a broad array of interdisciplinary fields,
and civilization as a whole. Special "widget
deconstruction" chapters address the inner workings
of ubiquitous micro/nano-enabled pieces of
technology, such as smartphones, flash drives, and
digital cameras. Completely updated and upgraded to
full color, the Second Edition: Includes new material
on the design of electronic systems, the future of
electronics, and the societal impact of
micro/nanotechnology Provides new widget
deconstructions of cutting-edge tech gadgets like the
GPS-enabled smartwatch Adds end-of-chapter study
questions and hundreds of new color photos Silicon
Earth: Introduction to Microelectronics and
Nanotechnology, Second Edition is a pick-up-and-readcover-to-cover book for those curious about the
micro/nanoworld, as well as a classroom-tested,
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student-and-professor-approved text ideal for an
undergraduate-level university course. Lecture slides,
homework examples, a deconstruction project, and
discussion threads are available via an authormaintained website.

The Infernal City: An Elder Scrolls Novel
Covers all models of Datsun 200SX (1977-81), 510,
610, 710, 810 and Maxima.

Between Humanities and the Digital
Walter Mosley's talent knows no bounds. Stepping
Stone and Love Machine are but two of six fragments
in the Crosstown to Oblivion short novels in which
Mosley entertainingly explores life's cosmic questions.
From life's meaning to the nature of good and evil,
these tales take us on speculative journeys beyond
the reality we have come to know. In each tale
someone in our world today is given insight into these
long pondered mysteries. But how would the world
really receive the answers? Stepping Stone: Truman
Pope has spent his whole life watching the world go
by--and waiting for something he can't quite put into
words. A gentle, unassuming soul, he has worked in
the mailroom of a large corporation for decades
without making waves, until the day he spots a
mysterious woman in yellow. A woman nobody else
can see. Soon Truman's quiet life begins to turn
upside-down. An old lover surfaces from his past even
as he finds his job in jeopardy. Strange visions haunt
his days and nights, until he begins to doubt his
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sanity. Is he losing his mind, or is he on the brink of a
startling revelation that will change his life
forever--and transform the nature of humanity? Love
Machine: The Datascriber was supposed to merely
allow individuals to share sensory experiences via a
neurological link, but its true potential is even more
revolutionary. The brainchild of an eccentric, possibly
deranged scientist, the "Love Machine" can merge
individual psyches and memories into a collective CoMind that transcends race, gender, species . . . and
even death itself. Tricked into joining the Co-Mind, as
part of a master plan to take over the world, Lois Kim
struggles to adapt to her new reality and abilities. Is
there any way back to the life that was stolen from
her, or is she destined to lead humanity into a strange
new era, despite the opposition of forces both human
and otherwise? At the Publisher's request, this title is
being sold without Digital Rights Management
Software (DRM) applied.

ELECTRONICS LAB MANUAL (VOLUME 2)
Four decades after the Oblivion Crisis, Tamriel is
threatened anew by an ancient and all-consuming
evil. It is Umbriel, a floating city that casts a terrifying
shadow–for wherever it falls, people die and rise
again. And it is in Umbriel’s shadow that a great
adventure begins, and a group of unlikely heroes
meet. A legendary prince with a secret. A spy on the
trail of a vast conspiracy. A mage obsessed with his
desire for revenge. And Annaig, a young girl in whose
hands the fate of Tamriel may rest . . . . Based on the
award-winning The Elder Scrolls, The Infernal City is
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the first of two exhilarating novels following events
that continue the story from The Elder Scrolls IV:
Oblivion, named 2006 Game of the Year. From the
Trade Paperback edition.

Using Pedagogic Intervention to
Cultivate Contextual Lexical Competence
in L2
No Marketing Blurb

The Dolby Era
Offers advice to seniors on researching family history
online, including search strategies, data sharing,
government records, genealogical software, and
publishing the results on the Web.

Ghostbusters: Ectomobile
This is a comparative study of nationalism and nationbuilding in Quebec, Catalonia and Scotland. All are
historic nations within larger states. Nationalism is
presented as a mechanism for dealing with the place
of the territorial society in the new order. It is no
longer concerned with the creation of a traditional
nation state but with maximizing autonomy in a world
where the nation state has lost its old powers and
status.

Nations against the State
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Internet Sex Work
"This book provides a good grounding of the main
concepts and terminology for Augmented Reality
(AR), with an emphasis on practical AR techniques
(from tracking-algorithms to design principles for AR
interfaces). The targeted audience is computerliterate readers who wish to gain an initial
understanding of this exciting and emerging
technology"--Provided by publisher.

Learning Libgdx Game Development
This book tells the story of the arrival of Dolby onto
the film scene in the early 70s, and its profound
impact on Hollywood filmmakers and audiences
worldwide.

Learning LibGDX Game Development Second Edition
Topics range from fossil remnants on Axel Heiberg
Island to collaborative tourism planning in the Yukon;
from the influence of sea-ice and ocean circulation on
arctic climate, to the differences between Inuit
healing and western medicine. Yet, there is a common
thread that links all of these papers. It is a place. It is
the North. The importance of such a perspective is
often lost in an academic world that rewards
specialization by emphasizing expertise in a narrow
field. But the boundaries between disciplines are
becoming more and more artificial in an increasingly
complex and interconnected world. An
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interdisciplinary approach built on 'place' provided a
platform from which researchers could transcend
these boundaries. The ACUNS conference, and by
extension, these proceedings, helps 'break the ice'.
Includes papers by Marni Amirault, Donna L. Atkinson,
Johanna Bergé, Nilgun Cetin, Paul G. Myers, Suzanne
de la Barre, Vasiliki Douglas, Audrey R. Giles, Sarah
Giles, Brenda Guernsey, Joanna Kafarowski, Gita J.
Laidler, Francis Levesque, Patrick T. Maher, Andrew C.
L. Postnikoff, James F. Basinger, J. M. Ross, Michelle
Schlag, Anne-Pascale Targé, Mariana Trindade, David
Greene, Mike Gravel. Extended abstracts by Anna
Dabros, Marcia J. Waterway, Colleen M. Davison,
Ekaterina Evseeva, Patrick Faubert, Harri Vasander,
Line Rochefort, Eeva-Stiina Tuittila, Jukka Laine, Ulrik
Pram Gad, D.C. Hardie, J.A. Hutchings, Ioana Radu,
Frank J. Sowa, Reid A. Van Brabant and Antoni G.
Lewkowicz.

Cellophane House
In the past two decades, transnational adoption has
exploded in scope and significance, growing up along
increasingly globalized economic relations and the
development and improvement of reproductive
technologies. A complex and understudied system,
transnational adoption opens a window onto the
relations between nations, the inequalities of the rich
and the poor, and the history of race and racialization,
Transnational adoption has been marked by the
geographies of unequal power, as children move from
poorer countries and families to wealthier ones, yet
little work has been done to synthesize its complex
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and sometimes contradictory effects. Rather than
focusing only on the United States, as much previous
work on the topic does, International Adoption
considers the perspectives of a number of sending
countries as well as other receiving countries,
particularly in Europe. The book also reminds us that
the U.S. also sends children into international
adoptions—particularly children of color. The book
thus complicates the standard scholarly treatment of
the subject, which tends to focus on the tensions
between those who argue that transnational adoption
is an outgrowth of American wealth, power, and
military might (as well as a rejection of adoption from
domestic foster care) and those who maintain that it
is about a desire to help children in need.
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ROMANCE ACTION & ADVENTURE MYSTERY &
THRILLER BIOGRAPHIES & HISTORY CHILDREN’S
YOUNG ADULT FANTASY HISTORICAL FICTION
HORROR LITERARY FICTION NON-FICTION SCIENCE
FICTION
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